## Headteacher

John Galvin

## **Petworth CofE Primary School**

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

**Tel:** 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

**E-mail:** offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk **Website:** www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



23<sup>rd</sup> March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Rearranged Year 3/4 Football Tournament at Watersfield Football Club

Your child has been selected to take part in the Football Tournament on the afternoon of **Tuesday 27**<sup>th</sup> **March** at **Watersfield Football Club**.

Your child will need to bring:

- Football kit will be supplied by the school.
- Football boots.
- Two bottles of water for during the afternoon.
- Appropriate clothing for the day (wet weather gear).
- Shin pads are essential as children will be wearing studs.

Mrs Durrant and Miss Ralph have kindly offered to help transport some of the children to and from Watersfield Football Club, The Alban Head Playing Fields, Sandy Lane, Watersfield RH20 1NE .We do still require additional volunteers to help transport the children to and from Watersfield Football Club, we will be leaving school at approximately 12.30pm and returning at 3pm, If you are able to help please let the office staff know.

The consent form and permission slip that was originally completed will still cover this tournament.

We are looking forward to an exciting afternoon of sport and parents are very welcome to stay and watch the tournament.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Neary Headteacher